A. R. KENDRICK

P.0.BOX 516 e AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410 e (505) 334-2555
April 7, 1994

Mr. Charles Gholson

0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Joel B. Burr, Jr.
FoothilisC # 1
1070’ FNL 945’ FEL
A-14-30N-13W

Dear Charles:

Mr. James Ludwick is attempting to put a package together to take over the operation of the subject
well rather than allow the well to be plugged and abandoned.

Hopefully, this can be accomplished in the near future.

If there are questions, please contact me or Mr. Ludwick.

Yours very truly,
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A. R. Kendrick
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